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12th October 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers 

HOOKE COURT RESIDENTIAL TRIP – 14th – 16th MARCH 2022  

Further to our initial letter, we can now confirm that the total cost for this trip will be £205. 

You will have paid the £50 deposit to secure your child’s place, the remainder can now be paid on 

Parentpay in instalments, as set out below.  Alternatively you can opt to make one total payment 

by the first instalment date. 

Deposit paid  £50.00 

Instalment due by Monday 6th December £50.00 

Instalment due by Monday 3rd January £50.00 

Instalment due by Monday 7th February £55.00 

                                                     TOTAL £205 

 

The school reserves the right to exclude a pupil from the visit, either before or during, if we 

consider that their behaviour will jeopardise the success of the visit.  Any refunds will be 

determined by the amount refunded by Hooke Court.  Travel costs are non refundable. 

We will inform you of further details of activities, staff and kit needed later in the school year.  

Meanwhile, if there are any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the office. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Louise Wood, Headteacher 
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